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On August 2, 2024, Ambassador Nihsimaki received a courtesy visit from Mr. Marco 

Raffinetti, CEO of Hyphen Hydrogen Energy. Ambassador Nishimaki and Mr. Raffinetti 

held discussions and exchanged views on the Green Hydrogen Project that Hyphen is 

developing in Namibia.   

 

 

（From Left）Mr. Raffinetti (CEO of Hyphen) and Ambassador Nishimaki 


